
AO documentation for nearby Supernovae: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG recommends that the guidelines in case of a nearby supernova be re-drafted as 
this is no longer covered by core program time.  This unique and important event should 
be treated as a ToO, and all the data made public immediately.  
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